
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SHERWOOD MILL POND COMMITTEE 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

February 25, 2021 

 

The Sherwood Mill Pond Committee meeting scheduled for Thursday, February 25, 2021 has been 
cancelled due to lack of a quorum.  

 

Posted with the Town Clerk on Tuesday, February 23, 2021 

 

 

 

Notice of meeting cancellation 2.25.21 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


